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I live 600 metres from the Plasrefine site with my family. I’ve lived in this area for 15 years. I’m concerned about 
noise and smell from this facility plus excessive truck movements. This proposed facility is very close to 
adjoining Residential land uses and is not a compatible land use to neighbouring Residential properties. This 
area is also a part of the Sydney Drinking Water Catchment, I am also very concerned about microplastics and 
chemicals either deliberately or accidentally polluting the air and waterways, in particular Drinking Water. 
There will be a lot of additional truck movements on our roads for ingress and egress to this site, which will add 
further air and noise pollution, plus additional traffic congestion on our roads that are not designed for this 
load, Council struggle to maintain the roads currently, this will make things a lot worse. This development will 
negatively impact property values in the immediate and surrounding area. I think that plastic recycling is a very 
important issue and a good thing to pursue - but not in this location. It is just too close to people’s homes, in 
Moss Vale and Burradoo. Please Reject this nonsensical proposal. There is a lot of land located on the Hume 
Highway between Sydney and Canberra, surely there are better locations that are removed from Residential 
land uses for this sort of facility. Thank you. 
 

 




